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Dear NSW AEC,  
 
I object to the New South Wales federal redistribution of Epping from Bennelong to Berowra due to the 
following reasons: 
 

 Single seat representation and therefore easier administration across all three levels of government, 
which is already a system filled with red-tape 

 Epping is more connected to Eastwood, Macquarie business hub / Marsfield than Hornsby or any 
regions north of the M2 – I can count on my hand how many times I visit those areas with friends and 
family 

 Historical connection to the Bennelong area since 1977 
 

Regards, 
 
Richard Berky 
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